Townhalls for information on the new Agreement

Sisters and Brothers,

Please join us in the Ramp lunchroom November 27th to November 30th. We will run two crews to explain the changes to the new existing agreement. Our first crew will be there from 0800 to 1430, and the second crew will be there from 1530 to 2230.

Ratification Vote will be held on December 2, 2024, at the Marriott Hotel, Third Floor at the Stratus A room from 700 to 1900 

I ask everyone to come and get educated about the changes and why we achieved these changes. 
Changes such as leading wages for ramp workers in Alberta, and the new Overtime call out procedures that help protect seniority. Also get educated on the averaging system that we changed from the last tentative agreement that help protect the issues brought forward. 
As always, we need people to properly educate yourselves and understand the negotiations procedures. 
We look forward to seeing and talking with you all!

